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 March 13, 2018 
Notice of Award 

 
 
To: Low Voltage Solutions, Inc. 
 Applied Communications Group 
  
Re:  Bid 05-018 Low Voltage Data Cabling 
 
Dear Vendors: 
 
Thank you for participating in our procurement process to provide Low Voltage Data 
Cabling to Kane County, which opened on December 21, 2017. 
 
On March 13, 2018, the Kane County Board, in the best interest of Kane County and 
its citizens, approved and awarded this contract to Applied Communications Group of 
Schaumburg, IL.   
 
We appreciate your participation in the Kane County procurement process and look 
forward to working with you on future projects. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Maria C. Calamia 

Maria C. Calamia, CPPB 
Kane County Purchasing 


